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Teachers have been working hard
to prepare student lists for
conferences and contact parents
to arrange meetings. 
Teachers have worked to review: 

Recent Star and Classroom
Based Data
Attendance
Behavior/Motivation Data 

February Conference Prep Positive
Shout-
Outs

To date,
Jefferson
teachers have
shared positive
information with
families on an
individual basis
over 500 times!!  

“Toot Your Horn Tuesday”

We are celebrating our staff with “Toot Your Horn Tuesday!” Staff is
greeted with a certificate of recognition, class celebration, and their own

horn to “toot” all day! 



Current Events 

STEM IN MRS. WEAVER’S ROOM
A JOB “WHALE” DONE!

Students in Mrs. Weaver’s room are putting the finishing touches ontheir whale project. Students started using a template and a scale of1/2" = 1'. They created their sections on graph paper with 1" squares.From there, they took the template and traced it onto black plastic. Thefinal size of the whale will be 15', the size of a young female Orca. 

Stupor Bowl Success

Jefferson’s team took 4th place at
this year’s Stupor Bowl. This is the

first time since the early 2000's
Jefferson has played in the

championship round. Thanks to our
team members... Brian Mayer, Cody

Cutter, Crystal and Evan Thorpe,
Simon and Darien Thorpe, and Clara

Haas. 

Valentine’s Party on 2/14, IAR test prep in the 3rd grade, and

weekly school safety activities in Grades 2 and 3. 


